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techniques involving food and drink in Mesopotamian high culture during the second and third millennia BCE, as the
Mesopotamians recorded them. Offering everything from translated recipes for pigeon and gazelle stews, the contents of
medicinal teas and broths, and the origins of ingredients native to the region, this book reveals the cuisine of one of
history’s most fascinating societies. Links to the modern world, along with incredible recreations of a rich, ancient
culture through its cuisine, make Bottéro’s guide an entertaining and mesmerizing read.
The Loss of Male Sexual Desire in Ancient Mesopotamia Gioele Zisa 2021-11-22 After more than fifty years since the last
publication, the cuneiform texts relating to the treatment of the loss of male sexual desire and vigor in Mesopotamia
are collected in this volume. The aim of the book is to present Mesopotamian medical tradition regarding the so-called
nīš libbi therapies. šà-zi-ga in Sumerian, nīš libbi in Akkadian, lit. "raising of the 'heart'", is the expression used
to indicate a group of texts intended to recover the male sexual desire. This medical tradition is preserved from the
Middle Babylonian period to the Achaemenid one. This broad range testifies to the importance of the transmission of
this material throughout Mesopotamian history. The book provides the edition of this textual corpus and analyzes it in
the light of new knowledge on ancient Near Eastern medicine. Moreover, this volume aims to show how theories and
methodologies of Cultural Anthropology, Ethnopsychiatry and Gender Studies are useful for understanding the
Mesopotamian medical system. This edition is an important tool for understanding Mesopotamian medical knowledge for
Assyriologist, however since the texts have been translated and discussed using the anthropological and gender
perspectives they are accessible also to scholars of other research fields, such as History of Medicine, Sexuality and
Gender.
Tools and Treasures of Ancient Mesopotamia Matt Doeden 2014-02-01 How often do you write or read? Do you live in or
near a city? Writing and cities both began in ancient Mesopotamia. Six thousand years ago, the ancient Mesopotamians
created tools and treasures that still shape our lives. Find out where the ancient Mesopotamians lived, what their
lives were like, and what happened to them. Discover how they changed the world!
The Ancient Mesopotamian City Marc Van De Mieroop 1997-11-13 Urban history starts in ancient Mesopotamia. In this
volume Marc Van De Mieroop examines the evolution of the very earliest cities which, for millennia, inspired the rest
of the ancient world. The city determined every aspect of Mesopotamian civilization, and the political and social
structure, economy, literature, and arts of Mesopotamian culture cannot be understood without acknowledging their urban
background. - ;Urban history starts in ancient Mesopotamia: the earliest known cities developed there as the result of
long indigenous processes, and, for millennia, the city determined every aspect of Mesopotamian civilization. Marc Van
De Mieroop examines urban life in the historical period, investigating urban topography, the role of cities as centres
of culture, their political and social structures, economy, literature, and the arts. He draws on material from the
entirety of Mesopotamian history, from c. 3000 to 300 BC, and from both Babylonia and Assyria, arguing that the
Mesopotamian city can be regarded as a prototype that inspired the rest of the ancient world and shared characteristics
with the European cities of antiquity. Desert Hell Charles Townshend 2011-07-31 The U.S.-led conquest and occupation of Iraq have kept that troubled country
in international headlines since 2003. For America's major Coalition ally, Great Britain, however, this latest
incursion into the region played out against the dramatic backdrop of imperial history: Britain's fateful invasion of
Mesopotamia in 1914 and the creation of a new nation from the shards of war. The objectives of the expedition sent by
the British Government of India were primarily strategic: to protect the Raj, impress Britain's military power upon
Arabs chafing under Ottoman rule, and secure the Persian oil supply. But over the course of the Mesopotamian campaign,
these goals expanded, and by the end of World War I Britain was committed to controlling the entire region from Suez to
India. The conquest of Mesopotamia and the creation of Iraq were the central acts in this boldly opportunistic bid for
supremacy. Charles Townshend provides a compelling account of the atrocious, unnecessary suffering inflicted on the
expedition's mostly Indian troops, which set the pattern for Britain's follow-up campaigns in Iraq and Afghanistan over
the next seven years. He chronicles the overconfidence, incompetence, and dangerously vague policy that distorted the
mission, and examines the steps by which an initially cautious strategic operation led to imperial expansion on a vast
scale. Desert Hell is a cautionary tale for makers of national policy. And for those with an interest in imperial
history, it raises searching questions about Britain's quest for global power and the indelible consequences of those
actions for the Middle East and the world. -- Book Description.
Babylon Paul Kriwaczek 2012-03-27 Civilization was born eight thousand years ago, between the floodplains of the Tigris
and Euphrates rivers, when migrants from the surrounding mountains and deserts began to create increasingly
sophisticated urban societies. In the cities that they built, half of human history took place. In Babylon, Paul
Kriwaczek tells the story of Mesopotamia from the earliest settlements seven thousand years ago to the eclipse of
Babylon in the sixth century BCE. Bringing the people of this land to life in vibrant detail, the author chronicles the
rise and fall of power during this period and explores the political and social systems, as well as the technical and
cultural innovations, which made this land extraordinary. At the heart of this book is the story of Babylon, which rose
to prominence under the Amorite king Hammurabi from about 1800 BCE. Even as Babylon's fortunes waxed and waned, it
never lost its allure as the ancient world's greatest city. Engaging and compelling, Babylon reveals the splendor of
the ancient world that laid the foundation for civilization itself.
Art of Mesopotamia Zainab Bahrani 2017-01-31 This expert guide to the art of Mesopotamia, spanning more than 8000
years, is especially important as this ancient cultural legacy is threatened by contemporary conflict
Daily Life in Ancient Mesopotamia Karen Rhea Nemet-Nejat 1998 The ancient world of Mesopotamia (from Sumer to the
subsequent division into Babylonia and Assyria) vividly comes alive in this portrayal of the time period from 3100 bce
to the fall of Assyria (612 bce) and Babylon (539 bce). Students, teachers, and interested readers will discover
fascinating details about the lives of these people taken from the ancients' own quotations and descriptions. These
detailed anecdotes from the people themselves easily convey factual material. A wealth of information is provided on
such varied topics as: education; literature; mathematics and science; city vs. country life; family life; and
religion, as well as many other subjects.
Babylon Paul Kriwaczek 2012-03-27 Civilization was born eight thousand years ago, between the floodplains of the Tigris
and Euphrates rivers, when migrants from the surrounding mountains and deserts began to create increasingly
sophisticated urban societies. In the cities that they built, half of human history took place. In Babylon, Paul
Kriwaczek tells the story of Mesopotamia from the earliest settlements seven thousand years ago to the eclipse of
Babylon in the sixth century BCE. Bringing the people of this land to life in vibrant detail, the author chronicles the
rise and fall of power during this period and explores the political and social systems, as well as the technical and
cultural innovations, which made this land extraordinary. At the heart of this book is the story of Babylon, which rose
to prominence under the Amorite king Hammurabi from about 1800 BCE. Even as Babylon's fortunes waxed and waned, it
never lost its allure as the ancient world's greatest city. Engaging and compelling, Babylon reveals the splendor of
the ancient world that laid the foundation for civilization itself.
Mesopotamia Captivating History 2019-12-14 The Ancient Sumerians In a Nutshell The History of the Epic Get a sense of
how Ur came to existence, how it grew, reached its zenith, fell, re-rose, and ultimately perished until it The
Assyrians Arrive in Mesopotamia: The Early Assyrian Period The Land of the Babylonians Who Are the Persians? The
History of Human Population in Iran
Handbook to Life in Ancient Mesopotamia Stephen Bertman 2005-07-14 Modern-day archaeological discoveries in the Near
East continue to illuminate man's understanding of the ancient world. This illustrated handbook describes the culture,
history, and people of Mesopotamia, as well as their struggle for survival and happiness.
Murder in Mesopotamia Agatha Christie 2016-03-24 An archaeologist's wife is murdered on the shores of the River Tigris
in Iraq... It was clear to Amy Leatheran that something sinister was going on at the Hassanieh dig in Iraq; something
associated with the presence of 'Lovely Louise', wife of celebrated archaeologist Dr Leidner. In a few days' time
Hercule Poirot was due to drop in at the excavation site. But with Louise suffering from terrifying hallucinations, and
tension within the group becoming almost unbearable, Poirot might just be too late...
Myths from Mesopotamia 2008-12-11 The ancient civilization of Mesopotamia thrived between the rivers Tigris and
Euphrates over 4,000 years ago. The myths collected here, originally written in cuneiform on clay tablets, include
parallels with the biblical stories of the Creation and the Flood, and the famous Epic of Gilgamesh, the tale of a man
of great strength, whose heroic quest for immortality is dashed through one moment of weakness. Recent developments in
Akkadian grammar and lexicography mean that this new translation, complete with notes, a glossary of deities, placenames, and key terms, and illustrations of the mythical monsters featured in the text, will replace all other versions.
ABOUT THE SERIES: For over 100 years Oxford World's Classics has made available the widest range of literature from
around the globe. Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's commitment to scholarship, providing the most accurate text
plus a wealth of other valuable features, including expert introductions by leading authorities, helpful notes to
clarify the text, up-to-date bibliographies for further study, and much more.
Magico-Medical Means of Treating Ghost-Induced Illnesses in Ancient Mesopotamia JoAnn Scurlock 2005-12-01 This work
explores the interaction between magic and medicine in ancient Mesopotamia, as applied specifically to ghosts. Included
is a discussion of sin and natural causes in Mesopotamian medicine. Additionally, it transliterates and translates 352
prescriptions designed to cure psychological and physical ailments thought to be caused by ghosts.
Mesopotamia Sunita Apte 2011 Readers learn about life in the world's earliest civilization, known as Mesopotamia, from
6000-539 B.C.
The Art of Ancient Mesopotamia Anton Moortgat 1969
CSB Study Bible, Hardcover, Indexed CSB Bibles by Holman 2017-05-15 The CSB Study Bible is designed to help you know
and be transformed by God's Word. The Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian
Standard Bible (CSB) that keeps Scripture primary on every page. To inspire you to grow in your understanding and love
for God's Word, the CSB Study Bible, includes an award-winning array of study resources including over 16,000 study
notes, tools, and word studies--each tool presented on the same page as the verses it refers to. Whether you are
preparing for future Bible studies or daily readings, this study Bible for men and women is the ideal resource for
lifelong discipleship. Features include: 368 word studies to introduce you to the context and meaning behind key Greek
and Hebrew words High-quality smyth-sewn binding that will lie open whether you are reading Genesis 1 or Revelation 22
Full-color visuals to help you see the structure and context of Scripture come alive, including 94 photographs, 55
maps, 44 paintings, 21 illustrations/reconstructions, 19 charts, and 61 timelines Introductions and outlines for each
book, including background information, theological themes, and insights into the unique contribution of each book
Easy-to-read layout with two columns of text, Jesus' words in red, center-column cross-references, and three columns of
notes Available in LeatherTouch (similar to an imitation leather Bible), cloth over board, hardcover, and genuine
leather This CSB women's and men's study Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian
Standard Bible(R) (CSB). The CSB stays as literal as possible to the Bible's original meaning without sacrificing
clarity, making it easier to engage with Scripture's life-transforming message and to share it with others.
Astrology Through History William E. Burns 2018 Alphabetically arranged entries cover the history of astrology from
ancient Mesopotamia to the 21st century. In addition to surveying the Western tradition, the book explores Islamic,
Indian, East Asian, and Mesoamerican astrology. * Provides alphabetically arranged reference entries that delineate the
historical and cultural significance of astrology from ancient Mesopotamia to the present * Directs users to additional
sources of information via entry bibliographies * Offers sidebars offer additional facts from primary source documents
* Incorporates a timeline to help readers to place astrological developments in chronological context * Features an
introductory essay for a narrative overview of the history of astrology, priming readers on its cultural relevance
Ancient Mesopotamia Allison Lassieur 2012 Presents a historical overview of the rise of the Assyrians and Babylonians
and the culture they developed in ancient Mesopotamia, plus a glimpse of the region in later centuries.
CSB Study Bible, Large Print Edition, Hardcover CSB Bibles by Holman 2018-03 With an easy-to-read font size, the CSB
Study Bible, Large Print Edition offers the award-winning Holman study system, including more than 16,000 study notes,
tools, word studies, and articles from respected Bible scholars with an easier to read 10-point font size. Better
understand and apply the life-transforming message of God’s Word with this study Bible for any reader. FEATURES Large
print study Bible with 10-point font size 16,124 study notes 368 word studies 94 photographs 61 timelines 55 maps 44
paintings 34 articles 21 illustrations/reconstructions 19 charts Book introductions and outlines Concordance Centercolumn cross-references Smyth-sewn binding Presentation section 2-column text Topical subheadings The CSB Study Bible,
Large Print Edition features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian Standard Bible (CSB). The CSB
stays as literal as possible to the Bible’s original meaning without sacrificing clarity, making it easier to engage
with Scripture’s life-transforming message and to share it with others.
Rituals of War Zainab Bahrani 2008 Rituals of war and images of violence in Mesopotamia ca. 3000-500 BCE examined
as"magical technologies of warfare."
Murder in Mesopotamia 2008 An archaeologist's wife is murdered on the shores of the River Tigris in Iraq, and Hercule
Poirot must find the killer...
Life in Ancient Mesopotamia Shilpa Mehta-Jones 2005 Introduces the people, land, culture, religion, and legacy of

Everyday Life in Ancient Mesopotamia Jean Bott?ro 2001-09-05 Fifteen articles on the history of ancient Mesopotamia
explore such topics as women's rights, architecture, myth, sexuality, and cuisine.
CSB Study Bible, Hardcover CSB Bibles by Holman 2017-05-15 The CSB Study Bible is designed to help you know and be
transformed by God's Word. The Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian Standard Bible
(CSB) that keeps Scripture primary on every page. To inspire you to grow in your understanding and love for God's Word,
the CSB Study Bible, includes an award-winning array of study resources including over 16,000 study notes, tools, and
word studies--each tool presented on the same page as the verses it refers to. Whether you are preparing for future
Bible studies or daily readings, this study Bible for men and women is the ideal resource for lifelong discipleship.
Features include: 368 word studies to introduce you to the context and meaning behind key Greek and Hebrew words Highquality smyth-sewn binding that will lie open whether you are reading Genesis 1 or Revelation 22 Full-color visuals to
help you see the structure and context of Scripture come alive, including 94 photographs, 55 maps, 44 paintings, 21
illustrations/reconstructions, 19 charts, and 61 timelines Introductions and outlines for each book, including
background information, theological themes, and insights into the unique contribution of each book Easy-to-read layout
with two columns of text, Jesus' words in red, center-column cross-references, and three columns of notes Available in
LeatherTouch (similar to an imitation leather Bible), cloth over board, hardcover, and genuine leather This CSB women's
and men's study Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian Standard Bible(R) (CSB). The
CSB stays as literal as possible to the Bible's original meaning without sacrificing clarity, making it easier to
engage with Scripture's life-transforming message and to share it with others.
The Mathematics of Egypt, Mesopotamia, China, India, and Islam Victor J. Katz 2021-08-10 In recent decades it has
become obvious that mathematics has always been a worldwide activity. But this is the first book to provide a
substantial collection of English translations of key mathematical texts from the five most important ancient and
medieval non-Western mathematical cultures, and to put them into full historical and mathematical context. The
Mathematics of Egypt, Mesopotamia, China, India, and Islam gives English readers a firsthand understanding and
appreciation of these cultures' important contributions to world mathematics. The five section authors--Annette
Imhausen (Egypt), Eleanor Robson (Mesopotamia), Joseph Dauben (China), Kim Plofker (India), and J. Lennart Berggren
(Islam)--are experts in their fields. Each author has selected key texts and in many cases provided new translations.
The authors have also written substantial section introductions that give an overview of each mathematical culture and
explanatory notes that put each selection into context. This authoritative commentary allows readers to understand the
sometimes unfamiliar mathematics of these civilizations and the purpose and significance of each text. Addressing a
critical gap in the mathematics literature in English, this book is an essential resource for anyone with at least an
undergraduate degree in mathematics who wants to learn about non-Western mathematical developments and how they helped
shape and enrich world mathematics. The book is also an indispensable guide for mathematics teachers who want to use
non-Western mathematical ideas in the classroom.
Church Architecture of Late Antique Northern Mesopotamia Elif Keser Kayaalp 2021 Church Architecture of Late Antique
Northern Mesopotamia examines the church architecture of Northern Mesopotamia between the fourth and eighth centuries.
Keser Kayaalp draws attention to several aspects ranging from the small scale to the large, focusing on settlements,
the variety of plantypes, the remarkable continuity of the classical tradition in the architectural decoration, the
heterogeneity of the building techniques, patrons, imperial motivations, and stories that claim and make spaces.
Employing archaeological and epigraphical material and hagiographical and historicalsources, a holistic picture of the
church architecture of this frontier region emerges, encompassing the cities of Nisibis (Nusaybin), Edessa (Sanliurfa),
Amida (Diyarbakir), Anastasiopolis (Dara/ Oguz), Martyropolis (Silvan), Constantia (Viransehir), and the rural Tur
'Abdin region. The periodcovered spans the last centuries of Byzantine and the first century and a half of Arab rule,
when the region was, on the one hand, a stage of war and riven by religious controversies, and on the other, a dynamic
space of cultural interaction. Keser Kayaalp provides a regional contribution to thestudy of the transformation that
the Byzantine civilisation underwent in the late antique period, and assesses the continuities and changes after the
Arab conquest in pursuit of discovering whether one can talk about a church architecture in this period that is
specific to the SyrianOrthodox.
Eyewitness Mesopotamia Philip Steele 2007 The world's most trusted nonfiction series is now available with a CD of
clipart included in the hardcover edition that compliments a fact-filled title full of spectacular photographs and
illustrations.
Ancient Mesopotamia A. Leo Oppenheim 2013-01-31 "This splendid work of scholarship . . . sums up with economy and power
all that the written record so far deciphered has to tell about the ancient and complementary civilizations of Babylon
and Assyria."—Edward B. Garside, New York Times Book Review Ancient Mesopotamia—the area now called Iraq—has received
less attention than ancient Egypt and other long-extinct and more spectacular civilizations. But numerous small clay
tablets buried in the desert soil for thousands of years make it possible for us to know more about the people of
ancient Mesopotamia than any other land in the early Near East. Professor Oppenheim, who studied these tablets for more
than thirty years, used his intimate knowledge of long-dead languages to put together a distinctively personal picture
of the Mesopotamians of some three thousand years ago. Following Oppenheim's death, Erica Reiner used the author's
outline to complete the revisions he had begun. "To any serious student of Mesopotamian civilization, this is one of
the most valuable books ever written."—Leonard Cottrell, Book Week "Leo Oppenheim has made a bold, brave, pioneering
attempt to present a synthesis of the vast mass of philological and archaeological data that have accumulated over the
past hundred years in the field of Assyriological research."—Samuel Noah Kramer, Archaeology A. Leo Oppenheim, one of
the most distinguished Assyriologists of our time, was editor in charge of the Assyrian Dictionary of the Oriental
Institute and John A. Wilson Professor of Oriental Studies at the University of Chicago.
Out of Mesopotamia Salar Abdoh 2020-09-01 Informed by firsthand experience on the battlefronts of Iraq and Syria, Abdoh
captures the horror, confusion, and absurdity of combat from a seldom-glimpsed perspective that expands our
understanding of the war novel. "Abdoh’s powerful novel follows an Iranian war reporter who is torn between his
wearying job on the front lines and a civilian existence that he finds increasingly alienating. The book is as much a
reflection on memory and art as it is a war story, and Abdoh’s writing captures beautifully the absurdity of both the
battlefield and modern life." --New York Times Book Review, Editors' Choice “One of a handful of great modern war
novels...These wars will not end until we look at what we are doing and what we have done. Abdoh’s novel lifts the veil
on the murderous insanity.” --Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist Chris Hedges, for ScheerPost "As much a meditation on
time and memory as it is a book about war...Abdoh skillfully captures combat's intrinsic absurdity...For many
Americans, the conflicts in Syria and Iraq have become abstractions, separated from our lives by geographic as well as
psychic boundaries. Abdoh collapses these boundaries, presenting a disjointed reality in which war and everyday life
are inextricably entwined...[The novel shines] a brilliant, feverish light on the nature of not only modern war but all
war, and even of life itself." --New York Times Book Review "Transcendent." --The Daily Beast "A masterful, stylish
novel told from the perspective of a disaffected Iranian writer who is drawn to the militias fighting in Syria and
Iraq. Abdoh beautifully illustrates the paradoxes of war in the field and on the home front, alternating moments of
brutality and comradeship and showing war's pointless heroisms, its random accidents, its absurdities, and its ongoing
human costs. This is at once a probing look at the disaster in Syria and Iraq, and an affectionate yet gimlet-eyed view
of masculinity, art, and cultural politics." --The Millions, One of the Most-Anticipated Books of 2020 "Abdoh explores
the lives behind the war-torn headlines in a way that captures the full humanity of the participants. Channeling a bit
of Tim O'Brien and a good deal of Joseph Heller, he has written the best novel to date on the Middle East's ceaseless
wars." --Library Journal, STARRED review Saleh, the narrator of Out of Mesopotamia, is a middle-aged Iranian journalist
who moonlights as a writer for one of Iran's most popular TV shows but cannot keep himself away from the front lines in
neighboring Iraq and Syria. There, the fight against the Islamic State is a proxy war, an existential battle, a
declaration of faith, and, for some, a passing weekend affair. After weeks spent dodging RPGs, witnessing acts of
savagery and stupidity, Saleh returns to civilian life in Tehran but finds it to be an unbearably dislocating
experience. Pursued by his official handler from state security, opportunistic colleagues, and the woman who broke his
heart, Saleh has reason to again flee from everyday life. Surrounded by men whose willingness to achieve martyrdom both
fascinates and appalls him, Saleh struggles to make sense of himself and the turmoil in his midst. An unprecedented
glimpse into "endless war" from a Middle Eastern perspective, Out of Mesopotamia follows in the tradition of the
Western canon of martial writers--from Hemingway and Orwell to Tim O'Brien and Philip Caputo--but then subverts and
expands upon the genre before completely blowing it apart. Drawing from his firsthand experience of being embedded with
Shia militias on the ground in Iraq and Syria, Abdoh gives agency to the voiceless while offering a meditation on war
that is moving, humane, darkly funny, and resonantly true.
Mesopotamia Jean Bottéro 1995-06-15 Our ancestors, the Mesopotamians, invented writing and with it a new way of looking
at the world. In this collection of essays, the French scholar Jean Bottero attempts to go back to the moment which
marks the very beginning of history. To give the reader some sense of how Mesopotamian civilization has been mediated
and interpreted in its transmission through time, Bottero begins with an account of Assyriology, the discipline devoted
to the ancient culture. This transmission, compounded with countless discoveries, would not have been possible without
the surprising decipherment of the cuneiform writing system. Bottero also focuses on divination in the ancient world,
contending that certain modes of worship in Mesopotamia, in their application of causality and proof, prefigure the
"scientific mind."
The Invention of Enterprise David S. Landes 2012-02-26 Whether hailed as heroes or cast as threats to social order,
entrepreneurs--and their innovations--have had an enormous influence on the growth and prosperity of nations. The
Invention of Enterprise gathers together, for the first time, leading economic historians to explore the entrepreneur's
role in society from antiquity to the present. Addressing social and institutional influences from a historical
context, each chapter examines entrepreneurship during a particular period and in an important geographic location. The
book chronicles the sweeping history of enterprise in Mesopotamia and Neo-Babylon; carries the reader through the
Islamic Middle East; offers insights into the entrepreneurial history of China, Japan, and Colonial India; and
describes the crucial role of the entrepreneur in innovative activity in Europe and the United States, from the
medieval period to today. In considering the critical contributions of entrepreneurship, the authors discuss why
entrepreneurial activities are not always productive and may even sabotage prosperity. They examine the institutions
and restrictions that have enabled or impeded innovation, and the incentives for the adoption and dissemination of
inventions. They also describe the wide variations in global entrepreneurial activity during different historical
periods and the similarities in development, as well as entrepreneurship's role in economic growth. The book is filled
with past examples and events that provide lessons for promoting and successfully pursuing contemporary
entrepreneurship as a means of contributing to the welfare of society. The Invention of Enterprise lays out a
definitive picture for all who seek an understanding of innovation's central place in our world.
World History 101 Tom Head 2017-10-03 Uncover the mysteries of the past with this exciting, comprehensive guide on
world history. History books are often filled with long descriptions, complex facts, and stories that can bore even the
most enthusiastic history buffs. In World History 101 you’ll skip those tedious details and focus on engaging lessons
that will impress any kind of historian. From Julius Caesar and Genghis Khan to the Cold War and globalization, each
section takes you on an adventure through time to discover the most important moments in history and how they shaped
civilization today. With hundreds of absorbing facts and trivia throughout, World History 101 can help you learn more
about the civilizations of the past and help bring history to life.
Mesopotamia Serhiĭ Z︠H︡adan 2018-01-01 A unique work of fiction from the troubled streets of Ukraine, giving invaluable
testimony to the new history unfolding in the nation's post-independence years "One of the most astounding novels to
come out of modern Ukraine. Mesopotamia is seductive, twisted, brilliant, and fierce."--Gary Shteyngart, author of
Little Failure and Absurdistan This captivating book is Serhiy Zhadan's ode to Kharkiv, the traditionally Russianspeaking city in Eastern Ukraine where he makes his home. A leader among Ukrainian post‑independence authors, Zhadan
employs both prose and poetry to address the disillusionment, complications, and complexities that have marked
Ukrainian life in the decades following the Soviet Union's collapse. His novel provides an extraordinary depiction of
the lives of working-class Ukrainians struggling against an implacable fate: the road forward seems blocked at every
turn by demagogic forces and remnants of the Russian past. Zhadan's nine interconnected stories and accompanying poems
are set in a city both representative and unusual, and his characters are simultaneously familiar and strange.
Following a kind of magical-realist logic, his stories expose the grit and burden of stalled lives, the universal
desire for intimacy, and a wistful realization of the off-kilter and even perverse nature of love.
Murder in Mesopotamia Agatha Christie 1984 Hercule Poirot is summoned to solve a case involving the murder of a
seductive woman accompanying a scientific party investigating the secrets of ancient Babylon
The Oldest Cuisine in the World Jean Bottéro 2011-04-30 In this intriguing blend of the commonplace and the ancient,
Jean Bottéro presents the first extensive look at the delectable secrets of Mesopotamia. Bottéro’s broad perspective
takes us inside the religious rites, everyday rituals, attitudes and taboos, and even the detailed preparation
mesopotamia-hardcover
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ancient Mesopotamia, which is now known as the country of Iraq.
Mesopotamia Ariane Thomas 2020 Mesopotamia, in modern-day Iraq, was home to the remarkable ancient civilizations of
Sumer, Akkad, Babylonia, and Assyria. From the rise of the first cities around 3500 BCE, through the mighty empires of
Nineveh and Babylon, to the demise of its native culture around 100 CE, Mesopotamia produced some of the most powerful
and captivating art of antiquity and led the world in astronomy, mathematics, and other sciences—a legacy that lives on
today. Mesopotamia: Civilization Begins presents a rich panorama of ancient Mesopotamia’s history, from its earliest
prehistoric cultures to its conquest by Alexander the Great in 331 BCE. This catalogue records the beauty and variety
of the objects on display, on loan from the Louvre’s unparalleled collection of ancient Near Eastern antiquities:
cylinder seals, monumental sculptures, cuneiform tablets, jewelry, glazed bricks, paintings, figurines, and more.
Essays by international experts explore a range of topics, from the earliest French excavations to Mesopotamia’s
economy, religion, cities, cuneiform writing, rulers, and history—as well as its enduring presence in the contemporary
imagination.
Mythology of Mesopotamia: Fascinating Insights, Myths, Stories & History From The World’s Most Ancient Civilization.
Sumerian, Akkadian, Babylonian, Persian, Assyrian and More History Brought Alive 101-01-01 Empires rose and fell along
the banks of the Tigris & Euphrates, whilst a civilization as yet unsurpassed emerged... Discover Myths, History & More
From The World’s Most Ancient Civilization! Mesopotamia, the land "between two rivers" was an ancient region located in
modern-day Iraq and parts of Iran, Syria, and Turkey. From the founding of Eridu in the sixth millennium BCE to the
fall of Babylon in the first, the history of Mesopotamia spans almost 5,000 years. It was not only the earliest but
also the greatest civilization in human history. Sumerians, Assyrians, Akkadians, and Babylonians were just some of the
associated cultures. For a long time, the only way to understand their history has been through dense academic sources.
This is in part due to the huge time frame and the lack of easily understood ancient sources. Such inaccessibility of
information means that few know little about it. As such, it is essential to bring their knowledge and history into the
light, allowing everyone to benefit from the fascinating insights of the very first human civilization. Inside this
book you will discover; Introduction to the Sumerians, Assyrians, Persians & Babylonians. Epics & mythological stories,
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including the famous Epic of Gilgamesh, The Babylonian Creation Myth, The Enuma Elish & many more. Sargon of Akkad
(Saddam Hussein celebrated this great Akkadian emperor with lavish festivities) How Mesopotamia laid foundations for
human civilization - technology, laws, education, languages & more. Learn about civilizations such as The Land of Ur
(home to Biblical characters) Old Babylon - fascinating insights from one of the most famous ancient cities. Why the
introduction of a syllabic writing system was one of the largest contributors to the fall of Mesopotamia. And much,
much more… Whether you're an ancient history enthusiast or just a reader looking to add to their knowledge...Inside you
will discover a wealth of cultural history, mythology and more from in this book.
Science in Ancient Mesopotamia Carol Moss 1999-03 Describes the enormous accomplishments of the Sumerians and
Babylonians of ancient Mesopotamia in every scientific area, a heritage which affects our own everyday lives.
The Art and Architecture of Mesopotamia Jean-Daniel Forest 2007 The artistic traditions of Mesopotamia, or ancient
Iraq, are among the oldest, and the richest, in the world. In this flat, fertile land between the Tigris and Euphrates
rivers, the ancient Sumerians created, before 3000 BC, the world's first advanced civilization, and each of the many
powers that succeeded them left its own distinctive imprint on the region's culture. The broad chronological scope of
this illustrated volume - from the fourth millennium BC to the fourteenth century AD - gives us a new appreciation of
both the diversity and the continuity of Mesopotamian art history. Its text, written by leading scholars of Near
Eastern art and archaeology, provides an erudite yet accessible overview of each major phase in this eventful artistic
saga. The masterpieces discussed in these chapters are depicted in 217 illustrations, most of them full-color
photographs, and following the main text is a visual guide to Iraq's principal archaeological sites, which provides a
further 247 black-and-white photographs, maps, and plans. With its authoritative, up-to-date text and this wealth of
illustrations, The Art and Architecture of Mesopotamia is an invaluable publication for anyone with an interest in
humanity's cultural heritage.
Ancient Mesopotamia Don Nardo 2019-08-01 Explores the history and culture of Ancient Mesopotamia. Eye-catching photos,
fascinating sidebars, and a "Contributions" special feature guide readers through the rise and fall of this great
civilization, focusing on the people and accomplishments that made it unique.
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